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The Buffalo National River watershed must be protected. We don't have the right to ruin this treasure
for future generations.

Are you uncertain where you stand on this issue? Stand with your feet in the clear water of these
streams, then stand with your feet in the cesspools of the hog farm. Make the right decision now.

The threat from hog farm run off never should have been allowed. There is an immediate danger to the
school nearby. Representatives for the people of Arkansas have a historic opportunity to preserve the
Buffalo and to disallow large scale hog farming there. It is right and reasonable to listen to the will of
your constituents on this matter.

AR ctizens will not reelect those who wish to trade away the precious Buffalo River.

Mary Droho
Gentry, AR
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